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THE NEED FOR CHANGE 

The current offer for patients with Emotionally Unstable 

Personality Disorder is not NICE compliant. 

It does not offer a service that is of good quality and safe. 

There is considerable service user poor experience, carer 

burden and negative impact on staff working in our current 

way. 

I chaired a group over 18 months to develop this pathway 

and presented a business case to the trust executive team 

which was agreed. 

. 

It does not fit into the Good to Great Strategy 

THE PROPOSAL 

To develop a pathway that offers Dialectical Behavioural 

Therapy and Structured Clinical Management. 

To increase staffing across the community services to 

deliver the pathway from 15 to 20. 

To fund the pathway by reducing costly and ineffective 

external hospital placements for this patient group. 

To train all staff across the trust to take positive risks. 

 

Figures above are in £1000s 


